
                                      	
																																																																			

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
 

Invitation 
 

The British Romanian Chamber of Commerce cordially invites you to a 
 

Special Reception  
 

on the occasion of the incoming Trade Mission from the East of England (UK) 
into Romania. 

 
The event will take place on 30th June, between 18.00 and 20.00, at the British 

Embassy (Wessex Arms bar). 
 

Please confirm your attendance by 26th  June at astefan@brcconline.eu 

 
 

Due to the limited number of attendees allowed (max 40), this is by 
confirmation only, on a first come first served base. 

	
	


